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Silkstone Primary School







Headteacher: Mrs S Adams

High Street

Silkstone

Barnsley S75 4LR




                                                                                                                   18 May 2018

Dear Parents


Archery and Fencing Club
We have arranged for James and Emma from Go Fence to deliver training sessions for combined fencing and archery to children in years 1 to 6 next half term commencing on Wednesday 6 June. These sessions will incorporate fencing and archery training with a team competition on the final week of the half term.

The session will start at 8.00am and finishing at 8.50am. Places available will be limited to 20 children and allocated on a first come basis. 

The cost of the club for this half term is £17.50. Cheques will need to be made payable to

E & J Swallow-Gaunt. Payment can be handed to James or Emma on Wednesday 

6 June.
Children will need to attend these sessions in their school uniform and can be dropped off at the hall door at the side of school.

If your child wishes to attend this event, please sign the consent form below and inform us of any ongoing medical conditions we need to be aware of. Forms will need to be returned to school by Tuesday 5 June. 

Yours sincerely

Alex Simon

P E Coordinator

FENCING (WEDNESDAY MORNING) Y1 to 6

Cheques to be made out for the full amount and handed to Emma or James on
Wednesday 6 June
Name…………………………………………………………………………………………………..Class………………

Medical Conditions………………………..……………………………………………………………………………

Contact Numbers…………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Parent/Guardian signature………………………………………………………………………………………………

